
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to St. Bert’s. 

 

Choosing the right school for your child is one of the most important decisions for 

parents/carers. The aim for every child in our school is for them to be happy in their 

school life and so develop a love of learning in all that they do - happy children learn 

best.  

 

Underpinning all that we do at St Bert’s is our strong Christian ethos; this permeates 

through all aspects of school life and is the strongest factor in leading learning and 

determining our uniqueness. Every decision we make as a school comes from a Christian 

perspective – an overriding desire to keep our children at the centre of our daily 

mission and work. The children are taught to live out Christian values and will readily 

talk to you about how these relate to their daily lives.  

 

Primary school is a vital stage which lays the foundation for future learning. It’s where 

we teach children how to learn and where we have the privilege of igniting their 

curiosity and desire to learn more. While focussing on high standards of attainment, we 

are fully committed to the provision of a broad and balanced curriculum. We pride 

ourselves on our capability to provide opportunities for every child, to inspire awe and 

wonder, creating memories that children will carry with them long into adulthood.  

 

Of equal importance is how we teach children to get on with each other and deal with 

all that life involves. Social and emotional development has the highest priority and we 

pride ourselves on the confidence and high levels of self-esteem for which our children 

are often identified when they reach high school 

 

Strong partnerships between governors, staff, children, parents, church and the local 

community contribute greatly to the success of the school. Staff are creative and 

passionate about children’s learning, sharing practice to ensure that we can offer the 

best educational opportunities and we are proud of our reputation of being a friendly 

and caring school with high standards of achievement and behaviour. 

 

At St Bert’s we will ensure you and your child will feel welcomed as a family. The staff 

and governors warmly invite all prospective parents to visit us and see the school in 

action for themselves. We look forward to meeting you and introducing you to the St 

Bert’s Family.  

 

Please contact the school office by telephone if you should wish to arrange a visit. 

 

Sheridan Moss 

Headteacher 


